
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Fly the Whale to Begin Scheduled Flights 
Block Island • Westerly, Rhode Island 

 

EAST HAVEN CT–October 9, 2024 —Fly The Whale (FTW), a US Part 135 Scheduled Air Carrier 
based in New Haven, CT, is pleased to offer Block Islanders four daily weekday flight options 
this winter with conveniently timed flights between Block Island (BID) and Westerly, Rhode 
Island (WST). This route will be the FTW’s first scheduled service offered in the Northeast. 
FTW currently has scheduled service in the U.S. Virgin Islands and Puerto Rico with private 
charters available in the Northeast region, seasonally in Florida and The Bahamas. 
 
Flights between Block Island and Westerly will begin November 4, 2024, offering four daily 
round trips Monday through Friday. FTW offers exceptional frequent travel commuter 
pass programs including WhalePass for individuals and WhalePak for businesses and families. 
Additionally, FTW will also offer counter-to-counter freight transport services. 
 

 
 
Fares starting at $75.00 each way based upon a round-trip purchase. Passengers can book their 
flights between Block Island and Westerly now by visiting www.flythewhale.com or by calling 
800-908-0469. 
  
About Fly the Whale  
Founded in 2009, Fly the Whale specializes in scheduled and on-demand aircraft charter services 
in the New York City Area, the Northeast, Florida, and The Bahamas. In 2023, FTW began daily 
scheduled service in the U.S. Virgin Islands between St. Croix and St. Thomas and in 2024 
service between St. Croix and San Juan, Puerto Rico. Safety, Service and Style define who we 
are and the service we deliver. Fly The Whale is the d/b/a for Lima NY Corp., FAA Certificate 
No. L87A495L and is rated ARGUS GOLD, and operating in the USVI as a Scheduled Part 135 
carrier. 
For questions and press inquiries please email: info@flythewhale.com 
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